
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

April 2024              FPCT NEWSLETTER 

Scan QR code to subscribe or visit www.ctcinfohub.org/FPCT-mailing-list 
Please send items for the next issue to Jan Winslade 01326 317750  janiswinslade@gmail.com by 1 May 

 

Join us for a six mile circular walk around the 
spectacular and beautiful St Anthony Head on the 
Roseland peninsular. Meet at EBC 09:15.  
Bring a packed lunch and we'll grab a coffee en-
route. Let Glyn and Bryan know if you'll be coming 
walking@emmanuelbaptist.co.uk or leave a 
message with the office - 01326 315 249. 
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The Ukrainian Spring Fair will take place in 
Falmouth on April 6 in the friendly space of 
Fairwinds Community Hub. All proceeds from the 
event will go towards ensuring safe airspace over 
Ukraine. The fair will showcase interesting products 
from Ukrainian craftsmen, and it will also be a great 
opportunity to taste various delicacies from 
Ukrainian cuisine. 

April 6  Ukrainian Food and Craft Fair: 
11:00 am - 2:00 pm 
Petrykivka Painting Workshop: 
2:00 pm - 3:00 pm (£5 fee) 
Fairwinds Community Hub 
33 Church St, Falmouth TR11 3DX 
(across from The Cornish Bakery on Arwenack 
Street) 

 

So, if you're interested in Ukrainian culture and 
would like to contribute to saving civilian lives in 
Ukraine, come and share this day with us. All details 
regarding fundraising are available via the QR code 
on the poster. 
 

FPCT JUSTICE & PEACE ACTION 
GROUP : TUES 09 APR, 2pm St Mary’s 
Church Hall 

We will be discussing our 
responsibilities as Christians to care for Creation, 
both personally and in our churches and  
community. Everyone welcome. For more 
information contact  Mary Bradley, 01326 312 768 

Did you know the Justice & Peace Action Group 
produces a weekly newsletter listing good news 
and points for prayer? Read or download at  
https://www.ctcinfohub.org/justice-and-peace-news-
prayer/ or contact Mary Bradley for a personal copy. 

 

 

FALMOUTH & PENRYN CHURCHES 
TOGETHER PRAYER & PLANNING 
MEETING, WED 24 APR 7-9pm, St Ruan 
Tresahar Road, Falmouth TR11 4EE 
These monthly mee�ngs are an opportunity to pray for 
all the churches in the Falmouth & Penryn area and their 
leaders, and to discern opportuni�es for working beter 
together. Everyone welcome! 
 

 
Once again the annual Good Friday Walk of 
Witness organised by Churches Together was well 
attended by over 100 participants from many 
different churches (and none). An innovation this 
year was an extended period of worship on The 
Moor, with singing led by Ley Adewole and friends, 
and a powerful address from Rev Ben Hudd on the 
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message of Good Friday. The Walk then proceeded 
as usual to King Charles the Martyr, where Ben 
spoke again on the importance of unity, after which 
hot cross buns were devoured with relish! Huge 
thanks to all who worked together to bring this 
about once again, and to Falmouth Town Council 
for their continuing support. We’d love to hear your 
ideas for how we can improve the walk for next year 
– just email fpctcontact@gmail.com any time. 
 

 

CHRISTIAN AID BOOK SALE: 16-18 MAY, KING 
CHARLES THE MARTYR CHURCH 

Once again Falmouth & Penryn Churches Together are 
planning to operate a Book Sale in support of Chris�an 
Aid. Chris�an Aid Week runs from 12th to 18th May 
2024; the plan is to set up the books at King Charles the 
Martyr Church on Wednesday 15 May from 10.00am 
onwards, then open to the public on Thursday, Friday & 
Saturday 16-18th May from 10.00am to 4.00pm (with a 
break on Saturday at noon for the lunch�me concert). 

Meanwhile, FPCT is appealing for churches to collect 
books from their congrega�ons to contribute to the sale 
and, if possible, to deliver them to King Charles Church 
by Wednesday 15 May at 10.00am. If help is required 
with ge�ng books to KCM, please contact Euan McPhee 
on 07523611961 ahead of 15 May. 
We will also need volunteers to help with the sale of the 
books - ideally, if people can offer to cover a slot from 
10.00am to 1.00pm or from 1.00pm to 4.00pm that 
would be great Ideally, we would like to have at least 
three people on each shift on each day. Why not team 
up with a couple of friends from your congregation to 
cover a shift? 

Watch out for new updates as we get nearer the event! 
Thank you in anticipation of your help with this worthy 
cause! 

Euan McPhee, Falmouth & Penryn Churches Together 

LATEST FOODBANK NEEDS 

Dear Friends 
Thanks as always for your wonderful support.  

Due to the economic situation, we have a lot more 
clients, many of whom are working and still finding it 
hard to make ends meet and at the same time we are 
not receiving as many food donations as we did in 
recent times.  It has therefore been necessary for us to 
purchase items in order to keep our shelves from being 
empty.  This is unprecedented, and is not necessarily 
sustainable, so we would be grateful if you could spread 
the word on our behalf; just a couple of extra items will 
make a vast difference to us and our clients. 

Here is an update of the items which are most needed: 

GENERALLY NEEDED 

• Tinned tomatoes 
• Pasta Sauces (in jars)  
• Tinned Tuna/Sardines/Mackerel 
• Tinned Spaghetti 
• Tinned Potatoes 
• Breakfast Cereals 
• Longlife Semi-Skimmed Milk 
• Longlife Soya or Oat Milk 
• Tinned Vegetable Soup 
• Dry RIce 
• Small jars regular coffee 
• Baby wipes 
• Toothpaste 
• Teabags 
• Dog Treats 
• Small Bottle or Cartons of  Squash/Juice  

If you would like to drop off donations, here is a 
reminder of the local drop-off points: 

• Asda (ONLY PURCHASES BOUGHT INSTORE 
PLEASE) 

• Tesco Metro (ONLY PURCHASES BOUGHT 
INSTORE PLEASE) 

• Natural Store 
• Co-op Boslowick 
• Poundland 

 And you can also drop off items directly to us at the 
Foodbank on Mondays  between 10am and 1pm, and on 
Thursdays from 2pm until 4pm. 

Many thanks and kind regards 
Penryn & Falmouth Foodbank – Administrator 
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